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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Tatsuya Oishi, MD, Receives AANEM's 2024 Scientific Impact Award 

Rochester, Minn. (Sept. 4, 2024) - The American Association of Neuromuscular & 

Electrodiagnostic Medicine (AANEM) proudly announces Tatsuya Oishi, MD, as the 2024 

Scientific Impact Award recipient for his contributions to the neuromuscular community and his 

work as the senior author of “Short-Acting Neuromuscular Blockade Improves Inter-rater 

Reliability of Median Somatosensory Evoked Potentials in Postcardiac Arrest Prognostication,” 

published in 2022.
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